Three Sisters from Round Top recently visited
Immaculate Conception Academy in Norwood, OH.
They gave conferences to the students during a day of
recollection, and spent the following day with the
children in the classrooms and on the playground.

Students of the senior class of St. Pius V School
in Melville, NY, perform an oxidation test
with their teacher during chemistry lab.

On the feast of St. Bernadette, the Postulants, Novices and Sisters held a candlelight procession
to the shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes on the Motherhouse grounds at Round Top.




